
Clare Geisen 

From: 
Sent: 

Patti Blair 
Friday, September 14, 2012 2:12 PM 

04-14 Citizens Advisory Body Meeting Notification, 
09.14.12 -

To: 
Cc: 

Sue Johnson; Patricia Parham; Clare Geisen; Robin Calote; Richard Duran; Pam Eddinger 
Laura Galvan; Jennifer Holst; Laurie Nelson-Nusser; Laura Brower; Karla Banks; Andrea 
Ness 

Subject: FW: VCCCD Citizens Advisory Body Meeting: October 9, 2012 6:30 p.m. 

Importance: High 

FYI. 

Patti 

From: Patti Blair On Behalf Of Jamillah Moore 
Sent: Friday, September 14, 2012 10:41 AM 
To: Patti Blair 
Subject: VCCCD Citizens Advisory Body Meeting: October 9, 2012 6:30p.m. 
Importance: High 

Dear Citizens Advisory Body Member, 

On behalf of the Ventura County Community College District Board of Trustees, I would like to formally invite 
you to participate in the Citizens Advisory Body meeting scheduled October 9, 2012 at 6:30p.m. (immediately 
following the October 9, 2012 Board of Trustees meeting beginning at 3:00p.m.). Both meetings will be held 
at Oxnard College, Performing Arts Center, 4000 South Rose A venue, Oxnard. 

The Board established a Citizens Advisory Body for the purpose of reviewing Board budget assumptions and 
providing general recommendations related to educational programs and services impacting VCCCD students 
during a time of severe state budget reductions. Recent accreditation recommendations advise the District to 
utilize constituency and community input/feedback to ensure improved communications in the areas of 
continued educational excellence, planning, and integrity. To align with accreditation recommendations, the 
Citizens Advisory Body membership has been expanded to include broader community input/feedback 
regarding the Board's District-wide planning process, goals, and accomplishments. 

In recognition of your work in the community, the Ventura County Community College District Board of 
Trustees acknowledges you as an influential leader. Your participation in this event will serve to strengthen the 
District's relationship with constituents and obtain community input to provide greater educational access to the 
students of Ventura County. 

Your RSVP would be appreciated by Friday, October 1. 
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Thank you and I look forward to seeing you October 9 at the Oxnard College Performing Arts Center. 

J~ M~, EJ..ll. 
Chancellor 
Ventura County Community College District 
(805) 652-5502 
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